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 2/17/2022 
 
To: BVCPS, INC. 
775 Montague Expressway,  
Milpitas, CA 95035 
USA 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Project and Product Certification Representative Authorization Letter 
 
We, JADAK, a business unit of Novanta Corporation hereby authorize Bureau Veritas Consumer 
Product Services, Inc. to act as a Certification Body for certifying for the following project(s): 
 
FCC ID: QV5MERCURY7EP 
Product Description: UHF RFID EMBEDDED READER MODULE 
Model: M7e-Pico, M7e-Petite 
  
 
We affirm that between Bureau Veritas Consumer Product Services, Inc. and JADAK, a business 
unit of Novanta Corporation, any difference in understanding, including test plan, measurement 
methods, applicable standards and relevant procedures and processes have been resolved prior to 
commencement of testing activities. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Eva Gravius 
125 Middlesex Turnpike, Bedford MA 01730 
 
 


